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  There was a great turn out for the 
                President's New Years Day Levee           

 

             Youth Ed presented                        
the students at Inkwell Montessori              
with a pizza party. This was for the
beautiful Poppy Rocks they painted
for Remembrance Day.              
 BIG Thanks to Saputo for the
Donation of Chocolate Milk and
Joe's Pizza for the Discount 

              

   A great time was had at
the New years Eve Party.                                       



      Branch
General 
Meeting

      Feb.13/20
 at 8:00 p.m.

Follow us on on our Facebook Page: 
Royal Canadian Legion

Branch 120 - Georgetown

Saturday Drop
In

 Shuffleboard
1:00 p.m.

Blind Draw
Teams

$5 per week
HALL RENTALS

 
 

Having an event..... book the hall! 
Reasonable Rates! 

Monday to Thursday (anytime) - $113.00                                        
 Friday & Saturday (8 am to 5 pm) - $169.50                                    
 Friday & Saturday (5 pm to 1 am) – $310.75                                                
Hall Rental Fees include HST                 
$200. Refundable Deposit required with the completion of the Hall
Reservation Contract to secure the date.                                                   
$50.00 Bartender Fee – Includes two (2) Bartenders
Contact Debbie Smith 905-873-1410 -  for more information
 
 



 
 

Join us every 
Saturday for our 
Meat and Mingle

2 - 5 p.m.
 

Enjoy live tunes from: 
 

Monty Greig - Saturday February 29/20
 
 
 
 

Ways and Means 

LADIES AUXILARY NEWS

LA HUNGRYMAN BREAKFASTS - 8-11 a.m.

Saturday February 8/20
Saturday March 14/20
Saturday April 17/20
Saturday  May 9/20
Saturday June 13/20

LA Drop in Darts - 7:00 p.m. - $5
 

Friday February 28/20
Friday March 27/20

 

Save the Date!
May 23/20

The Town of Halton Hills will be
dedicating  a park in the honour of 
RSM Henry Thomas Shepherd, MBE

who fought in WW1&WW2 and was a
founding Member of Branch 120.



Cribbage- January 4/20
Congratulations to:

Rob, Carolyn, Lori and
Sharon 

 

SPORTS
Senior Darts  
 January 19/20

 
Congratulations to: 

Sue and Dennis
Deb and Dave

The team will be moving on
to districts. 
Good Luck!

Zone Darts - January 11+12/20
Congratulations to: 

Sharon and Crystal                Adam and Lloyd            Rob and Tim
Lori and Carolyn                     John and Dennis           Greg and Amy
 
Floyd and Chris
Ryan and Charles

A BIG CONGRATS to: 
Floyd and Chris for moving on to District Doubles 

Chris for moving on to District Singles
Good Luck and Shoot Well!

 




